
1 
 

WHEATHILL PARISH COUNCIL - MINUTES OF REMOTE MEETING 25 JANUARY 2021 
 

 
 
  WHEATHILL PARISH COUNCIL 

 
Minutes of the Remote Meeting held in Cleobury North Village Hall on Monday 25 January 
2021 via Internet 
 
Present Parish Councillors  Joe Watton         Chair. 
      Stephen Howells 
      Lucy Howell 
            
  
  Clerk to the Council  Derick Bromley 

 
  Unitary Councillor  None attended 

 
Parishioners   None Attended 

 
1         Apologies Received. 

 
No apologies received. 
 

2 Pecuniary Interests 
 

Councillors were reminded of their obligation to declare a pecuniary interest they may 
have with regard to any item on the Agenda. 
 

3 Public Open Session 
 

No Parishioners attended the Meeting 
 

4 Approval of Minutes of last meeting 
 

The Minutes of the previous meeting 7 December 2020 were approved and 
sanctioned to post to our web site. 
 

5 Vacancy for Councillor. 
 

By an Internet Poll 
Jayne O’Grady was elected to fill the Casual Vacancy by a Majority Vote 
Hayley Roberts was elected to fill the Casual Vacancy by a unanimous vote 
 

6 Local News 
 

Nothing was reported 
 

7 Future Social Events 
 
Nothing was highlighted 
 

8 Report by Unitary Councillor(s) 
 

Reports from Unitary Councillors have been posted to the web site 
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8 Lengthsman Scheme 
 

Repair of the Notice Board at Silvington at an estimated cost of £100 was agreed. 
 

10     Correspondence 
   

No correspondence was received this month. 
 

11 Planning 
 

            No planning Applications were received 
 
12 Finance 
 
 The Meeting discussed the following; 

1) Bank Statement was scanned to Councillors in the sum of £14,332.81 
2) Contribution to Farlow PC for internet etc agreed in sum of £21.91 
3) Precept for 2021/22 was agreed in the sum of £2,700 

 
13  Items to be put on Agenda for next Meeting 
 

• No items were raised. 
 
15 Date of Next Meeting 
  
 The next Meeting is on Monday 30 March 2021 which will again be a remote Meeting 

due to Covid restrictions 
 
  


